Announcement



Tuesday, 14 November 2017

Value Added Tax

ضربية القيمة المضافة

Dear Valued Customer,

العملاء الكرام،

Jebel Ali Free Zone (Jafza) is continuously working with all its strategic partners, including the Ministry of Finance, The Dubai Department of Finance and the Federal Tax Authority (FTA) to provide you with detailed information about the value added tax to be implemented at the beginning of the new year 2018.

تعمل المنطقة الحرة لجبل علي "جافزا" مع شركائها الاستراتيجيين بما فيهم وزارة المالية، والدائرة المالية لحكومة دي، والهيئة الاتحادية للضرائب لتقديم معلومات مفصلة وتعريف مجتمع الأعمال في جافزا بضريبة القيمة المضافة المقرر تطبيقها مع بداية العام المقبل.

In line with this, please find here a link to the presentation on the tax, including registration procedures with the Federal Tax Authority and other information about the applicability of the tax on free zone companies, etc. We hope that you will find this document useful.

وفي هذا الإطار، يسرنا أن نرفق لكم عرضاً تقديمياً حول الضريبة متضمناً إجراءات التسجيل لدى الهيئة الاتحادية للضرائب، ومعلومات أخرى عن المناطق الحرة.

For any clarifications and additional information, Please visit FTA website: www.tax.gov.ae

لمزيد من التفاصيل يرجى زيارة موقع الهيئة الاتحادية للضرائب:

www.tax.gov.ae

Jebel Ali Free Zone

المنطقة الحرة لجبل علي